
 

  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
 

 
ASHFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL 
DISTRICT WARD OF SKEGBY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 
 
That the Office of Councillor for Skegby Ward will remain vacant until 6 May 2021 under the 
provisions of The Coronavirus Act 2020 and The Local Government and Police and Crime 
Commissioner (Coronavirus) (Postponement of Elections and Referendums) (England and 
Wales) Regulations 2020. 
 
If TWO local government electors call an election, this will be held on 6 May 2021 unless 
the provisions of The Coronavirus Act 2020 and The Local Government and Police and 
Crime Commissioner (Coronavirus) (Postponement of Elections and Referendums) 
(England and Wales) Regulations 2020 are reviewed before that date. 
 
 
 
Dated 2 June 2020 
 
 
Ruth Dennis 
Returning Officer 
Ashfield District Council  
Urban Road 
Kirkby in Ashfield 
Nottingham 
NG17 8DA 
 


